Submission ID: 25353

We are respnding to question CA2.4.7 as posed in The Examining Authority's Further Written Questions, issued on the
22nd December 2023. We confirm that the updated Book of Reference now correctly reflects Robert Shelley's interest in
land that might be affected by the Proposed Development.



